
Sunday November 8 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
WPCA elections and Fall meeting: The following members have been nominated so 
far: for President, Jay Sushelsky; VP, Barbara Ioanes; Secretary, Sarah Ensign; 
Treasurer, Bruce Forrest; Executive Committee, Bill Menczer, Peter Brusoe, Paul Poe, 
Emily Wagner and Tamora Ilasat.  Additional nominations may be made either by 
contacting Nominations Committee chair Bill Menczer or from the floor at the meeting. 
 
Speakers at the meeting will include representatives from WASA (to discuss the sewer 
separation project that will disrupt Connecticut Ave.), DC Urban Forestry and the school 
Chancellor’s office.  If you have questions that you want to make sure a speaker is 
prepared to answer, get them to Jay Sushelsky so he can pass them on before the 
meeting.   
 
Wednesday, November 18, 7:30 pm at St Thomas Apostle Church (27th Street and 
Woodley Road, use 27th Street entrance).  Light refreshments will be served. 
 
 
Solar energy workshop. The President of the Mt. Pleasant Solar Coop, Anya 
Schoolman, will hold a workshop on the lessons learned by the Coop over the last three 
years.  This will be an opportunity to learn about organization, costs, negotiating with 
installers etc.  Wednesday, November 18, at 7 pm on 28th St. near Cathedral Ave.  If 
you are interested, contact Jim Landberg. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday December 2 at Stanford 
(Connecticut Ave and Woodley Rd).  A draft agenda should be posted on the website a 
few days before the meeting.  All are welcome. 
 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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